36572

In regard to the West Craigs Ltd application for planning permission in principle for
residential development, ancillary retail use, active travel route, open space, landscaping,
access, services and all associated infrastructure on land 269 metres northeast of 210
Craigs Road, Edinburgh (your reference 21/04210/PPP).

Request for:

All correspondence (including emails, and notes of telephone calls) to and from the Council's
(i) David Givan, (i) lain McFarlane, (iii) Elaine Campbell and (iv) Sonia Macdonald, in
relation to this application in the period between 29 December 2021 and the date of this
letter;

All correspondence (including emails, and notes of telephone calls) to and from the Council's
(i) Julie Waldron, (ii) Crawford McGhie, (iii) Robbie Crockatt, and (iv) Matthew Simpson, in
relation to this application.

Unfortunately, the Council is only able to meet part of your request and this information is
released to you in the zip file attached.

Information relating to internal legal advice in regard to this application is withheld. The
application has been appealed to the DPEA for non-determination and that appeal is
ongoing, there could also be subsequent Court Appeals. Therefore, we consider that the
information relates to a live ongoing disputed case.

To release information before this is completed would prejudice substantially the Council's
ability to raise or defend any legal action arising from this application. Any subsequent legal
proceedings arising from the appeal would be harmed by placing the information that you
seek into the public domain at this point.



